
HB 1553 -- HOTEL INSPECTIONS

SPONSOR: Neely

Currently, hotels, inns, and boardinghouses are inspected and
licensed by the Department of Health and Senior Services. This
bill requires each local health department to inspect the hotels,
inns, and boardinghouses located in its jurisdiction. The
Department of Health and Senior Services will approve the license
for each facility and maintain a public record showing the
condition, name of the owners, and current license status of each
lodging establishment inspected by the local health departments.

This bill is the same as HB 817 (2015).


